Public Service Alliance of Canada
Alliance de la Fonction publigue du Canada

Atlantic Atlantique

Greetings,

The PSAC Charlottetown Regional Office will be closed for the holidays from
December 23, 2017 to January 1, 2018.

If you require emergency assistance, you may contact Debbie McLaughlin at 902-
499-0484.

We look forward to seeing you in the new year!

In solidarity,

Genevieve Babineau

Administrative Assistant
Babi -afpe.
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